
 
 
 
TOGETHER AGAIN FOR WORSHIP 
 
 
I am pleased to let you know that it is now possible for in person           
Sunday worship services to resume from Sunday 4th April 2021. For 
the past three months the Presbyterian Church in Ireland together 
with other denominations have voluntary suspended in person            
worship services along with all other indoor church-based gatherings. 
With the encouraging signs of reduced transmission rate, levels of 
infection and hospital admission together with the successful roll out 
of the vaccination program, congregations are able to resume in            
person worship services as a first step out of this period of voluntary 
lockdown. 
 
The Kirk Session, having considered the guidance from PCI together 
with the most recent statements from NI Executive, have agreed to 
resume worship services from Easter Sunday 4th April 2021 on the 
following basis: 
 
A worship service will take place at 11am on 4th April 2021 (Please 
note that we are not yet in a position to offer Communion at our             
Sunday service) and thereafter each Sunday at the same time. 
 
Numbers will be limited due to social distancing measures and                  
therefore everyone attending MUST register IN ADVANCE by               
emailing the Church Office by mid-day Wednesday of each week or                
telephoning the Church Office on Wednesday mornings between 
9:30am and 12 noon 
 
Everyone attending worship is required to wear a mask or face                
covering entering and exiting the building and during the worship              
service. 
 
Hand sanitiser will be available and everyone entering the building will 
be asked to register their attendance  
 
Those attending are asked to avoid gathering in clusters before or 
after the service either in the vestibule/entrance area or the car park. 
Social distancing and the wearing of masks is advised while on the 
grounds of the church before and after the service. 
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The Kirk Session would also remind members that if anyone is feeling 
unwell, for whatever reason, they should NOT attend in person               
worship services but instead access worship via the online recorded 
service available from 11am each Sunday via Facebook, YouTube 
and our church website. (For those without internet access CD                  
recordings and hard copies of the weekly emails produced by Albin 
are available. Please contact the Church Office if you do not already 
receive this and wish to do so.) 
 
When it is possible for other gatherings to take place, a further notice 
will be circulated. At this stage only Sunday worship services are             
possible. 
 
As we look forward to resuming worship together may we continue to 
do everything we can to continue to love God and love our neighbour 
by adhering to the instructions and guidance on social distancing, 
face coverings, hand washing and availing of the vaccine.  
 
 
Rev Albin Rankin 
 
On behalf of Kirk Session of Stormont Presbyterian Church 
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